
 
Newsletter – 7th May 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
How has your week been?   

The children have been very busy completing the activities set by their teachers as well telling 
us what they have been up to.   We are very proud of them all!  Once again, thank you for 
supporting the children with their learning.  I hope you can enjoy the bank holiday celebrations 
and have a nice weekend.  Remember you can keep up to date, what you have all been up to 
and in contact via our website, email and Facebook.   

As you know the Government will be sending out guidelines on Sunday for the next steps in the 
lockdown and how they plan to relax the restrictions.  When we learn more about what that 
means for all of us we will need to digest this to understand how we can implement this at a 
school level.   

Therefore please give us some time to consider the update and work with Governors and the 
staff to decide what the implications will look like for us - whether that be continued home 
education, partial school opening or full school opening.  We will update you as soon as we can 
next week. However, to be clear, as it has been all along, our primary focus will be the safety 
of our pupils and their families alongside the safety of staff and their families and we will do 
all we can to ensure that we keep this virus away from our school community for as long as we 
can.   

 

VE Day – Friday 8th May 

Tomorrow we celebrate the 75th anniversary of Victory in Europe.  We can still celebrate at 
home.  Miss Lewis sent out some ideas for activities you may wish to do.  Let us know how you 
celebrated by email or Facebook.   

 

Phone call 

Over the next few weeks we will continue with the teachers giving you a call just to contact 
you personally as they would have done if we were at school.  They will call when they are 
next on the rota to be in school.  This is just a friendly hello and how are you call. 

 

Wave – ‘Hi and Thank You to All Critical Workers 

Thank you for all of your artwork.  We have put this together into a collage to send to our 
critical workers.  It’s also on our website and facebook pages. ThankYou 
 
  
Star of the Week 
Well done to all of the children for completing an activity at home and letting us know about 
it.  Just to remind you, you can do this via email, the online learning website, facebook and 
tapestry for YR.  We check up on activities periodically on all of these digital platforms so if 
someone has been missed they should be picked up on the following week.   

https://haddenhaminfant.eschools.co.uk/website/in_our_school_grounds_this_week/479785
https://haddenhaminfant.eschools.co.uk/website/wave_hi_and_thank_you_to_critical_workers/479788/cHJldmlld3x8MjAyMC0wNS0wNyAxMzoxMTo1NA%3D%3D


 
 
 
Our stars of the week are: 
 

Reception Y1 Y2 

Barnaby 
Berta 
Griffin 
Harry B 
Isaac 
James 

Jasmine 
 

 

Kitt 
Luca 

Oliver 
Ollie 
Safia 
Teddy 
Thea 

 

Alice 
Isaac 
Orhan 
Pippa 
Oscar 
Elliot 

Harry W 
Charlie 
Kiran 
Grace 
Hazel 

Olivia 
Bradley 

Leo 
Sophie 

Gabriella 
Ellie 
Kyle 

Adrian 
Ethan 

Maggie 

Alice 
Alistair 
Angus 

Dominic 
Ella 
Ellie 

Finley M 
Finley N 
George 
Hugo 

Kamila 
Lucy 
Merry 
Niamh 
Poppy 
Rory 

Shaner 
Tilly 
Toby 

 

Thank you once again for all you are doing. 

Lucy McNeil 
Headteacher 


